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We would like to give a very special 

Thank You to everyone who has 

been involved in the success of our 

Post.  For the past 100 years, the 

Stanley McCollum Post 280 has 

served Veterans in our community.  

This would not have been possible 

without the endless hours of 

volunteer work that countless 

people, both past and present, have 

given to our Post.   

As we look forward to the next 100 

years, we look forward to 

continuing our mission of serving 

the Veterans of our community. 


